Good evening,

This is Mayor Higgins with a message for the residents of Lake Como. Today, June 9th, Governor Murphy has rescinded his stay-at-home order for the State of New Jersey. In addition, he has ordered an increase in the capacity limits of indoor and outdoor gatherings.

In light of these orders, the parking permit program in Lake Como is over, effective immediately. Additionally, all meetings of the Lake Como Borough Council, Planning Board, Tourism Commission, and Environmental Commission will take place in-person at their scheduled times.

I strongly encourage everyone to wear a mask and practice social distancing when they are outside their homes. I also suggest you keep your LC sticker on your cars in case the permit system needs to be reinstated in the near future.

On behalf of the council, I would like to thank everyone for their patience, understanding, and continued support over the last three months. Please continue to be safe and stay healthy.

Thank you